We are writing to **urge passage of HB 2927.** We believe that each US citizen's vote needs to count.

I oppose SB 825. We believe it's the job of the legislators to make the change to popular vote, thereby representing their constituents. The issue should not be politicized, as SB 825 would do. The Oregon Constitution already provides a way for the opponents to obtain a statewide vote after it is passed by the legislature. This procedure needs to be followed.

Please do not allow "one person, one vote" to be put off any longer. Thank you.

Diane Koosed and Scott Lake 3925 SE Harold St Portland, OR 97202